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Submission: Seniors fares should be increased in line with inflation. Now that we use Opal cards it is possible for the daily
total to be increased by small increments. For example from $2.50 to $2.56 a 2.5% increase. I am 65 so while this applies to
me I am concerned that the subsidy will become to great and should be used for more worthwhile services to the disadvantaged.





